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In discussion with many fellow neighbors, we cannot fathom the 55% increase or justification.
In a time of inflation, poor economy, Williamson county prices, cost of living, etc.
Doubling yet another utility financially affects families more than,We believe, those behind
this decision have truly contemplated. 

Singular Justification that there hasn’t been an increase since 2005, and is required to cover
revenue shortfalls due to increase in operating expenses and taxes is evasive, obscure, and
inconsiderate of middle class families who work hard to live in a neighborhood that affords
our children an environment of protection from the current political and economical
environment of today. This also appears to provide a shortcoming in oversight of daily and
yearly processes that was not adjusted overtime. If such an increase is truly needed then it
should be tiered appropriately over time. 

Respectfully, 

Stephanie Murphy
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